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Preparing Students
To Succeed Globally

Henderson Count y<Schoo|s

Henderson, Kentucky





TO:   Dr. Thomas L. Richey, Superintendent
         Henderson County Board of Education

FROM:  Marganna Stanley, Asst. Superintendent

RE:  Home Visit Blitz

DATE:  April 13, 2011

The Henderson County Elementary Schools will conduct home visits to all Kindergarten through fifth grade students on July 26, 2011 beginning at 8:30 am.  The board office will support this endeavor through gas cards, allowing teachers to use this day as one of their optional paid days, and planning support.  Central Office Administrators and the Transportation Department will assist the Principals and schools to ensure this is a successful community-wide initiative.
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(270) 831-5000   Fax:  (270) 831-5009
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